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TOM EMMER
‘ Congress of the Pnited States
MHouse of Pepresentatives 4
MoneTak Dashington, DC 20315-2306
P
January 2, 2019
Dear

Thank you for taking the time to contact me with your concerns. As your Representative for the
Sixth Congressional District of Minnesota, your views are very important to me and [ appreciate the
opportunity to respond.

As you know, a project has recently been proposed by a group of Harvard scientists called
Stratospheric Controlled Perturbation Experiment, which would explore solar radiation management
and would work to solar engineer the Earth's temperature by partially blocking the sun's rays.
Scientists have begun experimenting on a small scale in Arizona.

I firmly believe Congress should support scientific advancement and innovation. However, there
must be protocol and safety scientists must consider as well. By providing support, but reducing a
heavy-hand, innovation is able to flourish. Rest assured, should any legislation relating to
geoengineering come before me for a vote in the future, I will keep your thoughts in mind.

Your input is vital to assist me in carrying out my duties as your Congressman. If you have any
other questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or my staff at the Otsego district
office at (763) 241-6848 or the Washington, D.C. office at (202) 225-2331.

Sincerely,

Tom Emmer
Member of Congress
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